
  
 
From: Jonathan De Souza  
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2019 10:59 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: Potential Transit Projects 
  
To whom it may concern, 
 
I write to voice my support for potential transit projects related to active transportation. 
Active transportation can have both health and environmental benefits. The proposed 
improvements to transit route bridges, cycling connections between Dundas and the 
TVP, and cycling routes downtown all seem particularly valuable. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jonathan De Souza 
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